
MEMORANDUM

To: Drafting Committee for a Uniform Real Property Transfer on Death Act

From: Thomas P. Gallanis, Reporter

Date: March 3, 2008

Re: Latest Draft of Act – Attached

Attached is the latest draft of our Act.  The draft incorporates decisions made at our
committee meeting in February and suggestions that we have accepted from the Committee on
Style.

In preparation for our “first reading,” please review this draft and send comments to me
by e-mail (gallanis@umn.edu) by Monday, March 31.

Many thanks in advance!


